
     Agenda item 13 

To consider the request for a food van to be parked in the Parish once a week in the 
evenings: 

a - outside the Village Hall 

b - outside the Wallops Parish Hall (and if so to refer to the WPH management committee) 

c - another site 

From the owner of the business: 

 

We do hand pressed, Hampshire sourced, free-range and fresh burgers & fries from 
a lovely old vintage truck. Family friendly, super juicy and delicious! We have great 
veggie options and can cater easily for any dietary requirement (including gluten 
free) with ease. Our website is www.originalfryupmaterial.co.uk and there is more 
on facebook and instagram.  
 
We're fully COVID compliant  - all outdoors, staggered click 'n' collect preorders on 
the online system so no queueing or gathering as such. Walk-up's are okay too but 
off-peak is preferred and card payments online please. We are in Winchester every 
Saturday and have been going down really well in nearby villages for the last few 
months. 
 
In my experience it's a really positive thing for the villagers! Simple joys, a night off the 
stove and and something people can experience and share in these times. 
 
Logistically we normally would do 

 Trading 4-8pm (with an hour either side for set up/pack down) 
 No bins/power/anything else required - we leave no trace and are self 

sufficient. Just space to park really! 
 5* food hygiene rating and all relevant health and safety, risk assesments etc 

attached 
 We take click n collect pre-orders online through our website, but also do 

accept some walk-up's 
 We limit the pre-orders and walk-up's are okay but peak time (6:30-7:30) is 

best avoided and card payments only please! 
 So far on precedent we normally donate £40 to the hall for use of the space 

for the time 

In a non-lockdown world I find a monthly visit keeps it fresh and 'special' let's say, 
although there is certainly increased demand for a break from the stove. 
 


